
   

 

 

Dear parents and guardians of students new to catchment, 

Registration for 2024-25  

Welcome to École Viscount Alexander School. ÉVA is a French Immersion milieu Middle School 

serving the south and west areas of the Pembina Trails School Division Community.  

École Viscount Alexander exemplifies the vision of the French Immersion Program in Manitoba in 

developing proud, confident, engaged, plurilingual global citizens. Students attending ÉVA are 

welcomed into inclusive teaching and learning experiences that foster belonging, contribution, and 

choice. ÉVA strives to be a community in which students feel safe, supported and appropriately 

challenged in their learning. Countless opportunities exist at ÉVA for students to come to know 

themselves as learners, develop their skills and abilities, and to share their gifts with others.  

ÉVA students are engaged in the core academic courses as well as specialist classes in Fine Arts 

and Technology Education. In addition, students are encouraged to participate fully in the life of the 

school by joining clubs, sports teams, and other community activities.  

Families are asked to complete a school Registration Form, found on the divisional website, École 

Viscount Alexander (pembinatrails.ca) , and return it to the school office by Thursday, March 14, 

2024.  

You are invited to attend our École Viscount Alexander Open House on Tuesday, February 20, 2024 

at 6:00pm. Mme Glenys MacLeod and M. Jean-Baptiste Bitwenge, ÉVA’s leadership team, along 

with current staff and students are excited to share all that awaits in the middle years with new 

members if the Viscount Alexander learning community. The evening will include both an information 

session and school tours. The outline of the program for the evening is as follows: 

5:45pm      Families and students arrive in the gymnasium  

6:00pm      Presentation 

     Welcome and Introductions 

     School Information 

     Registration Process 

6:30pm     School Tours 

We extend a heart-felt welcome to all new students and their families and are pleased to continue 

collaborating with our current families.  

Additional information about the École Viscount Alexander School community can be found on our 

website at École Viscount Alexander (pembinatrails.ca). 

Please contact us at the school if you would like more information.  

 

Bienvenue chez nous! 
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